Lighting the Connecticut Turnpike

ERNEST T. PERKINS, Assistant Chief Engineer, Connecticut State Highway Department

● THE frequency of interchanges, service areas and barrier toll stations on the westerly 54 miles of the Connecticut Turnpike, together with high volumes of mixed traffic, indicated the need for continuous highway illumination. Forty-seven miles of mercury vapor and 7 miles of fluorescent lighting will be used. East of Branford, lighting will be provided only for toll plazas, approaches to service areas and selected interchanges.

¹ An abstract of the informal paper presented at the 37th Annual Meeting, HRB.